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YEAR 11 EXAMS AND STUDY LEAVE 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
As we approach the main examination season and Study Leave, I wanted to update you with some 
arrangements intended to support the students in the coming weeks. 
 
Thursday 26 May is the final full day of school and it will include a celebratory BBQ and Leavers’ 
Assembly to mark the official end of the students’ compulsory education in school. 
 
Immediately prior to each exam, we have arranged for specialist subject input in the form of pre-
exam booster sessions. Students should attend as follows on the day of each exam: 
 
• All morning exams start at 9.30am. Students should arrive for 8.30am, collect their free breakfast 

from the canteen and take it to their subject teacher’s room for their pre-exam booster session 
 
• Most afternoon exams start at 1.30pm. Students should arrive for 11:45am and report to their 

subject teacher’s room where period 4 will be spent on exam preparation before the lunch break 
 

During May half-term, there are many revision sessions in school. There are also specific additional 
lessons after half term intended to support preparation towards exams timetabled after the break – 
please see the attached timetable and encourage your child to attend these valuable sessions. 
 
Finally, for those students who wish to come into school to revise after Study Leave has begun, the 
school canteen will be allocated as the space for quiet study and all students are welcome to use 
this space and to access subject staff when they are available. 
 
This is potentially a stressful time for our Year 11 students and I would like to assure you of our 
ongoing support and guidance regarding revision throughout the examination period. 
 
If you have any questions at all about these arrangements, please contact me by email: 
klefevre@bucksgfl.org.uk  or please telephone 01280 812206 extension 217. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs K Lefevre 

Director of Achievement – Year 11 
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